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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: March 22, 2023 

 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

 

RE:  81-P ANR – 585 King Street 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

General  

 

1. The applicant has submitted a Form A application for 81-P Plan Review to accompany 

the plan of land for 585 King Street dated March 8, 2023 and submitted to DPCD on 

March 22, 2023. 

2. The site is located in the Industrial Zoning District, requiring 40,000 sq/ft lot size and 

175’ frontage. 

3. The Applicant is proposing to combine the following lots into 1 parcel: 

 Map 313, Lot 7 

 Map 313. Lot 8 

 Map 313, Lot 53 

 Map 313, Lot 54 

 Map 313, Lot 55 

 

ANR Summary 

 DPCD provided a map that outlines the parcels to be combined. 

 Applicants meets all requirements for an 81-P Approval not required. 

 

 



















TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Franklin Municipal Building 
257 Fisher Street 

Franklin, MA 02038-3026 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Greg Rondeau, Chairman 
Members of the Franklin Planning Board 
355 East Central Street 
Franklin, MA 02038 
 
 
RE:  Limited Site Plan – Three Restaurant, #461 West Central Street 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members: 
 
We have reviewed the submitted materials for the subject project which involves additional 
lighting for safety and installation of a trench drain with berm to more effectively capture 
runoff from the existing parking area. We offer the following comments: 
 
 

1. The proposed trench drain is shown connecting directly to a nearby existing manhole. 
We recommend installing a deep sump catch basin with hood after the proposed trench 
drain to provide water quality benefits prior to discharging to the existing manhole.   

 
2. All proposed drain pipes should be reinforced concrete pipe. HDPE or PVC is 

typically allowed for some connections such as the trench drain to catch basin 
connection, but their use should be limited under paved areas.   

 
 

 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Maglio, P.E. 
Town Engineer 
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DATE: March 21, 2023 
TO:  Franklin Planning Board 
FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 
RE: 461 West Central St 

Limited Site Plan Modification 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
The DPCD has reviewed the above referenced Limited Site Plan Modification application for the 
Monday, March 27, 2023 Planning Board meeting and offers the following commentary: 

General: 
1. The site is located at 461 West Central St located in the Commercial II Zoning District 

(Assessors Map 270 Lot 034). 
2. The proposed project includes the construction of drainage improvements and add lighting 

throughout the parking area. 
3. The Applicant is not required to file with the Conservation Commission. 
4. Review letter has been received from DPW.   
5. BETA was not asked to review the plan. 

 
 

Comments: 
1. There is light spillage onto the abutting property.  DPCD recommends the Applicant 

request a waiver for the light spillage. 
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